
​Do you have traffic safety concerns in your neighbourhood?​
​We want to hear from you!​

​Fulton Place​​has been selected for a Vision Zero Street Lab. The City would like to hear about your traffic​
​safety concerns driving, walking, biking or rolling in your neighbourhood to help improve road safety and​
​livability in your community.​

​What is a Vision Zero Street Lab?​
​Vision Zero Street Labs is a program designed to address neighbourhood traffic safety concerns by​
​installing traffic calming measures. Each Street Lab is tailored to the unique needs of the neighbourhood​
​and its road users in order to address concerns such as speeding, shortcutting and other unsafe driving​
​behaviours.​

​Public Engagement​

​Interactive Online Map: Open​​September 16 to October 7​
​Identify locations of where you have traffic safety concerns in the neighbourhood.​

​Have questions, comments or require support with this survey? Contact us via 311​
​Sign up for project updates at​​edmonton.ca/StreetLabs​

http://edmonton.ca/StreetLabs

